Hartley District Progress Association
1813 Bicentenary Sub-Committee

Minutes Meeting 4 November 2012
at Hartley Valley Teahouse

Present: Joan Kent, Tom Kent, Trish Ryan, Wendy Hawkes, Duncan Wass.
Apologies: Ramsay Moodie, Susie Moodie, [lan Campbell.

In the Chair: Duncan Wass

The meeting commenced at 4.30

Minutes of the previous meeting 10 14 2012 were passed as a true and correct
record.
Moved: D Wass Seconded: T Ryan

Business Arising:

Blue Wave and others:

There have been many emails in the last few days re access to Mt Blaxland -
some toe treading is likely.

D Wass to email to warn them of the difficulties, and ask for temperance.

Letter of thanks to go to Dick. Waiting for Ramsay’s return

Acknowledgement: Joan will report to the next meeting, information on
acknowledging custodians of the land.

Wiradjuri Elders Meeting: They will inform us of what they decide to do to
participate

D Wass to draft a letter to Wiradjeri saying how we look forward to hearing what
they are planning to do.

D Wass to send letter of congratulation to Helen Riley on her award at NAIDOC.

Jobs List: “The Day” Duncan will circulate this document.

Hartley School Site Inspection: Joan to report

Very good meeting, Lyn back on Wed 14th Nov. Both approved of the venue. Mike
O'Kane to price the display structure, and has a printing contact re display of
images.

Blankets to keep the patrons warm?

Feasibility of horses on Coxs Road:
Report on meeting with Hartley Saddlery and Dick Austen. Kristy very positive.
Possible rides on 18th & 19th May and 15th & 16th June. Overnight at Liddleton



Woolshed. Ticketed rides, all participants must be members of a riding club and
will therefore have insurance cover already in place.

BBQ to be incorporated evening of May 18th and June 15th. Contact Dennis Plink
re storage of horse floats on both weekends.

Kristy has access to radios so the walkers and riders and guides will all be in
contact with each other.

Timings may well mean we can organise a lunch for all groups at Glenroy.

Kristy Duncan Trish Ian Keith to drive the Dick Austin section Monday 5th at ten.

Mayoral Statement: Dot point information sent to the Mayor, waiting for the
response.

Brochure: needs to be updated. Jeremy will follow up.

Tasks list needs further development, mainly to allocate to individuals.
General Business:

The Day: We have appointed Pat Drummond as artistic director for the Rocks
gaWy.ass to call Pat and set up a meeting. Ask for dates and circulate.

Walks: Keith Painter has begun research on the information leaflet.

Groups who may be able to help: Men’s Shed (serpentine?) Gardening club (The
Monument?) Beehive (sewing?)

Costumes for the workers?

D Wass to send Wendy an email asking for help with tasks for her to circulate to
the museums.

Joan reported that our grant application to RAHS was unsuccessful.

Events Workshop: See below

Kerrin O’Grady at crossings@bmcc.nsw.gov.au 4780 5659

Thursday 29 November, Mid Mountains Community Centre, New Street, Lawson
RSVP 26 Nov.

Next 2013 Committee meeting : Please diarise.
Sunday 25th November at 4pm
Hartley Valley Teahouse 6355 2043

There being no further business, the meeting was closed at 6.05pm



